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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues (CEAM) and, with respect to the Proposed 2008-2009 Work Plan, wishes to convey the following comments and observations:

· Regarding Activity III.1 on the linking of OAS efforts to regional consultations on migration issues, we suggest deleting the phrase “consider the possibility” in order to have an immediate instruction and foster complementarity between the agendas of the forums on migration.

· We also suggest holding two seminars, in which regional specialists could address the following issues:

1. Care for transmigrant communities;

2. Consular protection. Scope and Exchange of Sound Practices.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States wishes to avail itself of the opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues (CEAM) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 26, 2008

The Chair

Special Committee on Migration Issues,

Washington, D.C.

cc. Beatriz Piñeres

Secretary of the Special Committee on Migration Issues

Washington, D.C.
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